
I will not be able to attend. While I disagree with what Grillo wants to do by 

opening until 2am in the morning because their business has been affected by 

the Coronavirus even though they have been open throughout the Lockdown. I 

do feel that you and your council representatives should go there at 10pm at 

night and see the potential problems as that is what you are there to do. My 

concerns still stand for the residential residents in that area. The back alley area 

of Holbrook house is not very well lit at night and in the next 12 months it will be 

a major construction site as the offices will be turned into flats.  

 

 

 


